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MOST URGENT 

  

PRESS NOTE 
 

Due to repairing of 900mm dia CI pipeline emanating from Chandrawal Water Works burst 
at Delhi University Campus, clear water supply to Patel Road Online BPS and its command area 
will remain affected in the morning of 05.04.2024 while water supply to Jhandewalan BPS and 
other UGRs namely Jhandewalan UGR, Talkatora UGR, Ridge Road UGR, Palam UGR, 
Hasanpur UGR, Flagstaff UGR, Hindurao UGR, Jeetgarh UGR will be available at low pressure.  

 
The areas likely to be affected are as follows: 
 

1. Civil lines, Hindu Rao Hospital and adjoining areas. 
2. Kamla Nagar, Shakti Nagar and adjoining areas. 
3. Karol Bagh, Pahar Ganj and NDMC areas. 
4. Old & New Rajinder Nagar, Patel Nagar (East & West), Baljeet Nagar, Prem 

Nagar, Inderpuri and adjoining areas. 
5. Parts of Cantonment areas and South Delhi etc.  

 
Therefore, the public is advised to make judicious use of water. For water tankers they 

may contact following water emergencies: 
 

Idgah - 23537397 & 23677129; Rajinder Nagar -   28742340, Gulabi Bagh/Shastri Nagar- 
23650040, Chandrawal WW-2 – 23819045, 23818525& 23810930. 
 

Inconvenience to the public is regretted. 
*********** 
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“STOP CORONA; Wear Mask, Follow Physical Distancing, Maintain Hand Hygiene” 

 
 


